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NAIT Changes August 2016 – Please read carefully!

• NAIT have imposed new requirement on all parties ordering new NAIT 
tags, this comes into force on the 25th August 2016

• NAIT now require a farmer to advise you as a retailer the designation of 
the animal/tags being ordered, this will then be registered against the tags 
on the NAIT database

• There are two designations for cattle tags being ordered: “BEEF” & 
“DAIRY”, most tags ordered for cattle through a retailer are “BEEF” (but not 
all!!)

• There are three designations for deer tags being ordered: “VENISON”, 
“VELVET” & “TROPHY”, most will be designated “VENISON” (there will be 
often two deer designation on one farm) 

• Allflex have added the required features to both our ordering forms and 
the Web Ordering System

• This is a simple guide to show you the Web Site changes
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We have added a drop down box with the 

five new options and 

You must choose the tag/animals 

designation before you can move forward 

to the next page
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Simply drop the box and click 

on the preferred designation
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As soon as you click the 

chosen designation will be 

displayed

You will now be able to move 

forward
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The designated preference 

will also show up on the 

confirmation page.

We will also have this 

displayed on your customers 

despatch docket


